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Requirement of using "LeaveHomeSafe" mobile application when 

entering HQ and HKI & No 6 Wg HQ 

 
The Government announced that the arrangements for using the 

“LeaveHomeSafe” (LHS) mobile application will take effect on 9 December 2021.  

To enhance the efficiency and precision of tracing, all persons, except for exempted 

persons, must scan the LHS venue QR code using the LHS mobile application before 

entering HQ and HKI & No 6 Wg HQ.  

 

Having considered that some individuals are unable to meet the requirement of 

using the LHS mobile application due to reasonable reasons, the following three 

categories of persons may fill in a specified form as an alternative to the use of the 

LHS mobile application: 

1. persons aged 65 or above and aged 15 or below; 

2. persons with disability; and 

3. other persons recognized by the Government or organization(s) authorized 

by the Government. 

 

For persons aged 15 or below, he or she would not have to register his or her 

personal information using the specified form if he or she is accompanied by an adult 

who has complied with the LHS requirement (i.e. he or she has used the LHS mobile 

application or used the specified form to register relevant information as an alternative 

in accordance with the requirement). 

 

Members are also required to wear masks at all times when they are inside the 

venues, and follow the infection control measures, including temperature check and 

applying hand sanitizer upon entering the venues.  

 

Wishing everyone good health and staying safe.  
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